

The Chairman
Friends of Kempley Churches
Hedgerow House
Kempley Green
Kempley
Dymock GL18 2BW

d.howellrees@gmail.com 01531 890518

Tim Dain Clerk to Kempley Parish Council

Dear Tim

Re: The Centenary Stone, Kempley Village Green

I wish to thank Kempley Parish Council for offering the trustees of the Friends of Kempley Churches, the opportunity to lease the Centenary Stone (War Memorial). Unfortunately this does not fit in with our aims and objectives, so I must decline the kind offer.

The Friends of Kempley Churches would be pleased to organise the Act of Remembrance on behalf of Kempley Parish Council, should the council give it's authority.

I hope this offer from our trustees will be a reasonable compromise.

Yours sincerely

Howell Rees

Chairman of the Friends of Kempley Churches.